
NAVY CHILDREN SCHOOL 

AIRPORT ROAD, DABOLIM –GOA 

 

 NCS (G)/Cir/38/2022-23/21              Date: 08.08.2022 

 

Dress for Choir Students – Class VI to XI 

Dear Parent,  

1. We are very happy to share that your ward is a part of the school choir. 

They have been practicing for upcoming ceremonies, regular school 

assemblies and school functions. They are working diligently with us to 

practice for the mentioned occasions.  

2. It has been decided that they will be dressed uniformly for all formal 

performances. The following shop may be visited to purchase a plain white 

‘kurta & pajama’ (Indian Ethnic): 

 (a) Shah Collection 

  Shop no.92 

  Municipal Market, Vasco-Da-Gama 

  Contact: 9284668708 

 (b) Pricing for two different sizes is ₹250 / ₹300 

 (c) The school will provide a badge to each student who is a part of 

the school choir. 

3. It is requested to visit the above mentioned shop and purchase the 

outfit. This will be worn by girls and boys, alike. 

4. The first formal performance of the school choir is on Monday, 15 

August 2022. It is expected that they wear this dress on 15 August 2022. 

 

Best regards, 

Music Dept 

NCS, Goa 


